
 
 

 
Associated British Ports  

South Wales 
 

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

NO 28 of 2024 
 

Port of Swansea 
 

West Gate Vehicle Access Closed 
 

Port users and tenants are advised that the West Gate 
access will be closed to vehicles for roadworks 

between Wednesday November 27th 2024 0900hrs 
and Sunday December 1st 2024 0900hrs. 

 
Pedestrian access will still be maintained during this 

period. 
 

Apologies in advance for the closure. 
 
 

Name : Ryan Morgan 
Date : 27/11/2024 

Any Queries, please contact ABP on : 02920 835023 
 

All ABP South Wales Notices to Port Users and Tenants may be viewed on: - 
www.southwalesports.co.uk 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 


